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Cheryl Miller Number: APD-IM-20-047 

Authorized signature Issue date: 5/5/2020 
 
Topic: Long Term Care Due date:       
 
Subject: Carewell SEIU 503 Training Online Orientation Webinars for Local Office 
Staff 
 
Applies to (check all that apply): 

 All DHS employees  County Mental Health Directors 

 Area Agencies on Aging: Types A and B  Health Services 

 Aging and People with Disabilities   Office of Developmental 
Disabilities Services (ODDS)  Self Sufficiency Programs 

 County DD program managers 

 Support Service Brokerage Directors 

 ODDS Children’s Intensive In 
Home Services 

 ODDS Children’s Residential Services  Stabilization and Crisis Unit (SACU) 

 Child Welfare Programs  Other (please specify): CMHP case 
managers 

 

Message:  
 
The purpose of this transmittal is to provide information about online orientation 
webinars referenced in APD-IM-20-042 for local office staff. 
 
Carewell SEIU 503 Training works in partnership with the Department of Human 
Services, the Oregon Health Authority’s Health Systems Division, Oregon Home Care 
Commission, and SEIU. They will provide online orientation for homecare and 
personal care workers, including personal care attendants, while physical-distancing 
requirements are in place. 
 
Carewell SEIU 503 Training is offering informational webinars to local office staff to 
learn about the new online orientation and will provide a demonstration of the online 
learning portal.  
 
Staff who work with homecare workers, personal support workers, or personal care 
attendants from the following entities are invited to participate: 

http://www.dhs.state.or.us/policy/spd/transmit/im/2020/im20042.pdf
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• Aging and People with Disabilities 

• Area Agencies on Aging 

• Support Service Brokerages 

• Community Developmental Disabilities Programs 

• Children’s Intensive In-Home Services program 

• Community Mental Health Programs 
 
Webinars are offered: 

 

May 19, 2020 from 11 a.m. to noon 
May 20, 2020 from noon to 1 p.m. 
May 21, 2020 from 11 a.m. to noon 
May 21, 2020 from 1 to 2 p.m. 
 
Please RSVP for a webinar by following this link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQveiDYtKPnxs3Rd7n8LHHe8dcgP6waR
Wwd9lAKEH0JPVWHQ/viewform 
 
Those who RSVP will be sent a calendar invite from Carewell SEIU 503 Training. 
 
For more information about Carewell SEIU 503 Training, please visit their website at 
https://seiu503training.org/. 
 
For information about SB 1534 and mandatory training, please visit the Oregon Home 
Care Commission’s website at https://www.oregon.gov/DHS/SENIORS-
DISABILITIES/HCC/Pages/Senate-Bill-1534-Updates.aspx. 
 
 

 

sdf 

  

If you have any questions about this information, contact: 

Contact(s): Jenny Cokeley, Special Projects Coordinator 

Phone: 503-378-8190 Fax:       

Email: Jenny.e.cokeley@dhsoha.state.or.us 
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